
Ian Robinson Sports Centre Newsletter 

Welcome to the Ian Robinson Sports Centre newsletter where you will read about our upcoming events and new information. 

As we near Christmas, here is some opening/closing information you will be find useful… 

 We close for Christmas on Friday 22 December at 9pm, and we reopen in 2018 on Wednesday 3 January at 8am 

 We will be open for one day over Christmas on Thursday 28th December, 9am 4pm. The swimming pool will be open on 

this day between 10-11am and 1-2pm. 

 Due to the Sporting Land Holiday Programme, the Fitness Suite will be open from 8am on 21/22 Dec 2017 and 3/4/5 Jan 

2018. 

Peter Little Fitness Suite 

Our Christmas Rewards campaign is well under way and we have seen a remarkable turn out at our popular Fitness Classes. There’s 

still time to get involved and, not only to improve your fitness in time for the seasonal holidays, but be in with a chance to win 3 

months’ free membership. 

In January 2018, the Fitness Suite will be open for free to all non-members between Wednesday 3rd and 10th January. If any member 

refers a friend for membership in January they will receive their February membership for free.  

Subject to availability, the Studio on the 1st floor of the Sports Centre is available to use to all members – staff will be on standby to 

help provide you with some training ideas. 

Georgia Hayes has been appointed as our new and first ever Membership Officer. Georgia has been a tremendous asset to the 

Sports Centre and her motivation and fitness knowledge has helped improve our services greatly. I am sure you will join me in 

congratulating Georgia in her new position.  

Swimming Pool 

The swimming pool will be open from the earlier time on Monday 11 & 18 and Wednesday 13 & 20 December, between 6-9pm.  

The swimming pool will be open on Thursday 28th December between 10-11am and 1-2pm. 

Children’s Activities  

We have a new ‘Stay & Play’ activity for under 5’s every Saturday in the Sports Hall at 11.00am. It is a great way to introduce 

toddlers and young children to a variety of sports and play activities.  

If your son/daughter attends Merchant Taylors’ we have swimming lessons available throughout the week as part of the Merchant 

Taylors’ School Swimming Lessons. If your child does not attend the school, Total Swimming run sessions every Tuesday, Thursday 

and Saturday. 

Christmas / New Year Sporting Land will be on during 21/22 Dec 2017 and 3/4/5 Jan 2018. 

New Staff  

We would like to welcome Tom Bennet (Lifeguard), Hannah Platt (Swim Teacher), and Abbie Jones (Swim Teacher) to our team. We 

would also like to congratulate Phil Hughes to his promotion to Duty Manager.   

Social Media and Website 

Don’t forget to follow and like us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram for updates on all of our activities.  

Please contact us on the details below in regards to any information you may require: 

Memberships: G.hayes@merchanttaylors.com 

Children’s Activities: K.brennan@merchanttaylors.com 

General Enquiries: IRSC@merchanttaylors.com 

Thank you for your continued support.  
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